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PLANNING & 
DESIGN UPDATE
On the planning front, the design team remains 
in the early stages of engineering coordination 
for both projects. Seamless collaboration among 
disciplines—electrical, mechanical, plumbing, and 
more—is essential to properly integrate building 
systems. Phasing remains a critical component, 
especially as we plan for the careful transition 
between existing systems and new infrastructure.

Meanwhile, the interior architecture and design 
team is working closely with engineering to 
create engaging, welcoming spaces that support 
student learning and empower staff. In the coming 
months, we look forward to sharing preliminary 
interior renderings that offer a first look at how 
these future spaces will take shape.

Over the past couple of months, the focus of the 
Farnsworth and Urban Middle School projects 
has shifted from high-level concepts to a more 
detailed review of spaces. Recent discussions 
have centered around elements such as building 
compartmentalization and safety, locker layout 
and design, integrated technology throughout the 
buildings, and the complex logistics of construction 
phasing.

Since the building will remain active during 
construction, special attention is being paid to 
how we build adjacent to functioning educational 
environments as we move into the final four months 
of the design phase.

Preliminary Rendering at Farnsworth Cafeteria
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Preliminary Rendering of Urban at Existing Main Entry

Preliminary Rendering of Urban on the West Facade
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NEXT STEPS
 » Continued discussions around construction phasing

 » Ongoing engineering coordination

 » Development of interior architectural design


